
 
 

MAY FAIR SPECIAL LUNCH!!!! 
 

The cafeteria is closed on Friday, May 17.  If your child does not purchase the 

special lunch, they need to bring a full lunch to school. 
 

Completed order forms and payment (cash or check payable to St. Helena School) can 

be returned in an envelope marked “May Fair Lunch” to the school office. 

 

LATE ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

Thank you 

 

Cheese steak, chips and drink $5.00 
___________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name________________________ 

Lunch Choice_________________Homeroom____________ 

 

 

Child’s Name_____________________ 

Lunch Choice_______________________Homeroom_______ 

 

 

Child’s Name_______________________________ 

Lunch Choice_______________________Homeroom________ 

 

 

Child’s Name_______________________________ 

Lunch Choice_______________________Homeroom________ 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY MAY 9. 
 


